
Our talks are held 
in the  

Old Dining room of the 
Peninsula Hotel - Railway 

Parade, Maylands 

 
Doors open at 7.15pm.  

Meeting starts at 7.30pm 
 

Next Meeting  
Monday 17th April 

 

The History of 
Women’s Football 

 

Believe it or not Women’s 
footy started way back in 

1921 and included a 
Norwood-Maylands team. 

John’s talk will trace the 
history of Women’s football 

and its connection to 
Maylands  

 

 

MONTHLY TALKS 

 

  

 

MAYLANDS HISTORICAL & PENINSULA ASSOCIATION INC. 
[ 

TELLING OUR STORIES SINCE 1992 
 

The Old Police Station - 196 Guildford Road, Maylands 

Our opening hours are: 

Wednesdays – 9.30am to 3.30pm                               April 2023                 
First Saturday in the month – 10am to 2pm                   

 

As you will see on page 2, our March talk was very 
popular! Greg covered a huge amount of history and 
fascinating information in his 45 minutes. We do have a 
copy of his PowerPoint presentation, so if anyone would 
like to absorb the information at their leisure, please 
email us at maylandshs@gmail.com and we’ll send you 
a copy. 
 

This month we have our Researcher, John McLennan 
giving a talk on the ‘History of Women’s Football’ whose 
origins actually go all the way back to 1921. 
 

Preparations are well underway for our ANZAC Day 
service which will be held at the Memorial in front of the 
Rise on Tuesday 25th April at 8.30am. A coffee van will 
be on site and IGA Maylands have kindly donated a 
good quantity of ANZAC biscuits for people attending the 
service. 
 
We have also applied for a number of grants over the 
last few weeks:- 
* Upgrading of video equipment for our talks 
* Installation of a touch screen map of Maylands 
* Upgrading of hardware for the Old Police Station 
Let’s keep our fingers crossed that we’re successful with 
some (or all!) of these. 
 
 
 
 

 

Looking back in time…..50 years ago - 22 April 1953 

The Maylands Parents and Citizens' Association has asked that land at the foot of Fourth avenue, Maylands, 

set aside for a delinquent and mental children's home, be utilised instead for recreation purposes. A copy of a 

letter to the Minister for Health (Mr. Nulsen) containing this request was received by the Perth Road Board 

yesterday. Supporting this view, Mr. W. P. S. Bardon said that May lands was "very short" of playing fields 

and immediate action was necessary to secure this area for future recreation purposes. It was decided to 

notify the association that the board was seeking a deputation to Mr. Nulsen on the matter. It was suggested 

that representatives of the association join the board in its approach.  
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The March talk by Greg Benjamin from the South Perth Historical 

Society was very popular indeed.Please email us if you would like a 

copy of his presentation. 

 



The Peninsula Hotel (now Dome café and headquarters) is a 

very special Maylands heritage building. It is always a 
pleasure to hold our monthly historical talks in what was 
once the Peninsula Hotel dining room. 

 
Doors open at 7.15 pm for a 7.30 pm start. Raffle tickets - $2 
each or 3 for $5 – cash only. All welcome! 
 
Public Talks and Open Days  

 
April 1st  Old Police Station open 10am to 2pm 

April 17th   Women in AFL - John McLennan 

April 25th  ANZAC Day service 

April 27th   ANZACS and Maylands (at the Rise) 12 noon 

May 6th  Old Police Station open 10am to 2pm 

May 15th   Saving the Peninsula Hotel - Terry Devereux 

June 3rd   Old Police Station open 10am to 2pm 

June 19th  Changing Faces of Maylands - Keith Cundale 

July 1st  Old Police Station open 10am to 2pm 

July 17th   Local Convicts - Bevan Carter  

August 5th  Old Police Station open 10am to 2pm 

August 21st  Monthly talk - TBC  

 

Some meetings may be at the Old Police Station – please 
keep a look out for any changes. 
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Do you have an interest in history and a bit of spare time? 

You are very welcome to come and join our team of volunteers 

(we’re a lovely bunch!) and help preserve our history for 

generations to come. 

You can also become a member of Maylands Historical. 

$15pa, $12pa for concessions or $20 per couple.  

Bank account details are: 

Maylands Historical and Peninsula Association 

BSB: 633 000 

Account no: 146 446 489 

Donations are also very welcome!! 

 

Phone: President, Keith Cundale, on 0402 164 206 

Email:  maylandshs@gmail.com 

Website:  https://maylandshistorical.com.au/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/MaylandsHistorical/ 

Flickr:  https://www.flickr.com/people/maylandshs/ 

 

 

THANKS, AS ALWAYS, TO OUR SPONSORS! 
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